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BY E-MAIL 
December 12, 2011 
 
 
Kristyn Annis  
McCarthy Tétrault LLP  
On behalf of White River Hydro, LP 
and Pic Mobert First Nation 
Suite 5300, 66 Wellington St. W  
Toronto, ON M5K 1E6  
 
Dear Ms. Annis: 
 
Re: White River Hydro, LP and Pic Mobert First Nation 

Application for Leave to Construct Electricity Transmission Line and 
Related Facilities - Board File Number EB-2011-0420 

 
This will acknowledge receipt on December 6, 2011 of your application under Section 
92 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, for leave to construct an electricity 
transmission line and associated facilities for the purpose of connecting two hydro 
electric generating stations to Ontario’s transmission grid.  
 
The Board has assigned file number EB-2011-0420 to this matter. Please refer to this 
number in all future correspondence to the Board regarding this matter. All information 
related to this matter must be filed with the Board Secretary.  
 
Please direct any questions relating to this matter to Nabih Mikhail, Project Advisor at 
(416) 440-8103 or e-mail nabih.mikhail@ontarioenergyboard.ca. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
cc:  Babar Khan, Regional Power OPCO Inc. 
 Norm Jaehrling, Pic Mobert First Nation 


